
 

 

Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 
or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE APRIL 9 APRIL 16 
Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

Announcements Jered Markman Rick Brown 

Opening Prayer Jimmy Snow Eddie Nuckols 

Scripture Reading Edgar Markman John Davenport 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Mark Koontz Jerry Stanley 

Opening Prayer Ortie Boyd Matt Maurer 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Edgar Markman John Davenport 

Lord’s Table Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

Wed Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Matt Maurer   

Servers  Jered Markman  
 Matthew Brown  

 Scott Tesh  

 Russ LaChapelle  

Prepare/Cleanup The Maurers  

Bread Joanna Darnall  

    LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.399.2201 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 

NORTH MAI N STREET 

C H U R C H of CH RI S T 

 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
336.751.2866   www.nmcofc.org 

nmcofc@yadtel.net              April 9, 2017 

SOUNDING OUT THE WORD 
 

The church at Thessalonica got off to a rocky start. The 
two missionaries, Paul and Silas, who first preached in 
their city, had to flee by night because of persecution. 
Later Paul wrote to them and mentioned their “having re-
ceived the word in much affliction.” (1 Thessalonians 1:6) 
And again, “Ye also have suffered like things of your own 
countrymen.” (1 Thessalonians 2:14) 

But even though the Thessalonians suffered persecution 
for their faith, they still sounded forth the word of the 
Lord. Paul wrote, “For from you sounded out the word of 
the Lord not only in Macedonia and Achaia, but also in 
every place your faith to Godward is spread abroad, so 
that we need not to speak any thing.” (1 Thessalonians 
1:8) 

We enjoy much greater religious freedom in our country 
so that we need not fear persecution. That being the case 
it should be much easier for us to sound out the word of 
the Lord in our community. Let’s imitate the church at 
Thessalonica in spreading the gospel message.  

Claude  



    UPCOMING EVENT S 
 

April 11 Tuesday JCM Bible Study at 7pm. 

April 13 Thursday Mommy & Me Devo  

April 15 Saturday Door Knocking in Stuart VA Call Gary Dull 
for details. 

April 22 Saturday Farm Day at the LaChappelles 

April 28 Friday Davie High Ladies Soccer Game 6pm 

May 12-13 Evangelism Workshop with Rob Whitacre 

WELCOME VISITORS  

 
 
 

Visitors, you are our honored guests!  Please fill out a visitor  card 
and put in collection plate.  If you are looking for a church home, 
we would love to have you as a part of our family. If you would 
like for someone to visit you or have some other need, please 
let us know. We hope you will worship with us again soon! 

     UPCOMING AREA EVENTS 

April 21-23 Gospel Meeting at Concord Road church of Christ 

April 23-26 Gospel Meeting at Lexington church of Christ 

April 28 Friday Singspiration 2017 at Mt. Island 

April 28-30 Lake Norman Church of Christ Youth Rally 
Lonnie Jones will be the speaker. 

May 5-7 Spring Youth Rally at the Palmetto Bible Camp  

May 11 Thursday EEM Benefit Dinner at South Fork church 
of Christ. For more information or to RSVP, visit 
www.eem.org/events 

May 26 Friday Singspiration 2017 at Lake Norman 

PRAYER LIST  

 

Sara Koontz is going to have to have surgery soon to remove her 
gall bladder and a cancerous polyp. She is scheduled for a 
PET scan next week.  

Jane Shepherd, wife of Warner's Chapel preacher Frank Shep-
herd, had bladder cancer surgery on Wednesday April 5. The 
surgery went well. Jane was recently diagnosed with ALS. 
And also recently fell and broke her leg.  

***************************************************  

Sarah Eure, Deborah Dull’s mother 
James Gaddy, Edwin Boger’s son-in-law, continues to recover 

from his accident. 
Betty Godbey continues to need prayers. If you would like to 

send her a card, her address is: 177 New Hampshire Court 
Mocksville, NC 27028 

Chris McClellan, Jenny Davenport’s father, has been diagnosed 
with thyroid cancer.  

Teresa Pizeno, James Midgette’s sister, was diagnosed with 
breast cancer. She is a wife and mother of two.   

Jerry Stanley has kidney stones. He will also be receiving radia-
tion treatments. 

Sylvia White, Glenda Barber’s sister 

Penny Austin 
Logan Condra  

Estelle Kluttz 
Joe Koontz 

Betty Spencer 

 SHUT- INS 
Vergie Farmer 

Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 

Dorothy  Smith 

Larry Warner 

Robert Cole 

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  Jana Brown 

Rick Brown 
Tuesday April 11 
Thursday April 13 


